
I live at 1928 Upland Dr., and had a couple of questions about the proposed land division for the 
lot at 1854.  Having read the note from Planning and Development regarding the State Land 
Division Act, is approval of this division likely a foregone conclusion, or is there still some 
question as to whether the proposal meets the requirements?  I'm wondering how much, if any, 
impact that neighbors' comments might have.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Steve Worden 
1928 Upland Dr 
Ann Arbor  48105 
734-277-5841 cell 
 


